O ComrANy

COMMERCIAL STANDARD BUILDING
FORT WORTH 2, TEXAS

TELEPHONE 2-2393
L. D. 193

March 23, 1949.

Mrs. Katrine Deakins,

Secretary to Mr. Amon G. Carter,
Fort Worth Star-Telegram,

Fort Worth, Texas.

Dear Mrs. Deakins:

Please accept my delayed thanks for the set
of pictures made during Bob Hope's visit in Fort Worth
when I was Mr. Carter's guest at the dinner after his
show. I do appreciate receiving them and would like to
thank you and Mr. Carter for having sent them to me.

Yours sincerely,

AHR:JB A, H. ROWAN




